
Hopkinton Open Space Committee 
Thursday, February 11, 2021 

Via Zoom 7:30 p.m. 
Minutes - Accepted 4/08/21 

 
Administration 
• Dijit read a statement regarding the Governor’s Emergency Order #12/Executive Order 2020-04 and 

explained how the public could attend and participate in the meeting. 
• Attendance Role call: Dijit Taylor, Lucia Kittredge, Rob Knight, Ron Klemarczyk, Sabrina Dunlap, Bob 

Lapree, Erin Morrissey 
• January 11, 2021 minutes were accepted.   
 
Old Business  
• Chesley:  The publicity committee of Lucia, Bob, and Rob were thanked for their very successful 

publicizing of the acquisition.  Next month Rob will present a cost summary for the project.  An 
inquiry about publicizing the boat launch from the NH Public Waters Access Committee has been 
referred to the HCC.   
 

New Business  
Bob reported on his visit to a green cemetery located in a conservation easement area.  It seemed to be 
a nice use of conserved land.   

 
Updates 
• Trails: The website is up to date except for the new Tyler Landing.  Lucia will wait until the trail and 

boat launch are developed before adding it to the website.   
 

Lucia made a motion, seconded by Ron, to adjourn to non-public meeting per RSA 91 A:3 ii (d) 
Acquisition of real estate. Vote was unanimous in favor.  Committee adjourned to non-public session                                                                                                 
at 7:54. Committee returned from non-public session at 8:26. Lucia made a motion, seconded by Ron, to 
seal the minutes until the projects discussed become public or are removed from consideration.  Vote 
was unanimous in favor. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:28 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted, Rob Knight, recorder 
 
Next Meeting: Thursday, March 11, 2021 7:30.  Presumably by ZOOM.  
  


